Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] FW: Rezoning docket W-3577

From: Elaine Reich

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 11:26 AM
To: marca@cityofws.org

Cc: d reichl@yahoo.com

Subject: Rezoning docket W-3577

As longtime residents of the community, we are protesting the rezoning for apartments.. This is a residential
neighborhood and is no place to put apartments. The traffic in and out will cause a big problem let alone the increased
crime, foot traffic, and safety of the current residents. We take walks around the neighborhood and it will not be safe
with the additional traffic coming in and out. It is a known fact that apartments bring more crime especially low income
apartments. | know the city just wants more revenue but please consider the problems these apartments will cause to
the existing neighborhood. I’'m sure the developers can find a more suitable location for their apartments. We want to
keep our neighborhood like it is so we are asking that you please deny this zoning request.

David and Elaine Reich

5455 Leslie Drive

Winston-Salem, NC 27105

This message and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended only for the use of the individual or entity to
which it is addressed. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible
for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by replying to the sender of this e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system.



